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Hello Lowell School District Families: 
 
As we enter the holiday season, we will be adjusting our Lundy drive through days and our route 
schedule. Lowell School District will be closed in observance of Veteran’s Day, over Thanksgiving 
break and December 18, 2020 through January 4, 2021. We want to assure you that our 
commitment to deliver food will continue through the holiday season. To ensure continuous 
service, we will be making some adjustments. 
 
Lundy Drive Thru 
During the holiday season, we will be moving the Lundy drive through to Mondays. The first date 
of the new schedule will be Monday November 16. We will continue to distribute food for pickup 
from 11am to 1pm. Our last Friday service will be on Friday November 13, please note that on this 
day we will distributing food for 3 days: Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. The seven (7) day service 
will start again on the following Monday, November 16, and continue during the school holidays. 
 
Route delivery 
We will continue Monday through Friday route deliveries but will be making the following 
changes for the holidays:  

 Veteran’s Day 
There will be no route delivery on Veteran’s Day, November 11. The Wednesday route will 
deliver on Tuesday November 10. Please make a note to pick up your food delivery on 
this date if you normally pick up on Wednesdays. 

 Holiday Week November 25 thru November 27 
The district will close for a Thanksgiving break from November 25 through November 27. 
Route delivery for that week will occur on November 23 and 24. There will not be a route 
delivery for the 25, 26, and 27. All routes, that week, will deliver on November 23 and 24. 
Please call the transportation office, 541-937-5070, for information on your specific time 
and routes. 

 Holiday Week December 18, 2020 through January 4, 2021 
The district will close for a holiday break December 18, 2020 through January 4 2021. 
Route delivery for those weeks will occur as follows: 
• December 18 route will be delivered on December 17. 
• There will not be a route delivery for the 23, 24, and 25. All routes, that week, will 

deliver on December 21 and 22.  
• There will not be a route delivery for December 30, 31, and January 1.  All routes for 

that week will deliver on December 28 and 29.  

Please call the transportation office, 541-937-5070, for information on your route changes. 
Thank you for your patience! We love serving you! 
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